April 2, 1985

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, MA
02657

Dear Ernest:

Thanks for your letter. It is nice to hear from radio
listeners not only across the Atlantic, but from our
own area as well.

I am pleased to inform you that your reception report on
WMRE has been confirmed. You are one of the many in your
area who has reported receiving our signal, so welcome

to the WMRE Fan Club. We are always happy to hear from
our broadcast DX friends.

WMRE-AM is owned by Mariner Communications and is licensed
for 50 kilowatts around the clock. Our transmitter is a
Harris MW-50B and is located in Waltham, Massachusetts, six
miles west of our Boston studios and offices. We operate
at an assigned frequency of 1510 kHz, with a two-tower
directional pattern during the day, and a four-tower
patttern at night. Because of the restrictions on where
our signal may travel, WMRE is aimed primarily east

during our night time hours, This is why we are frequently
heard in Europe.

Thanks for your letter, and don't hestitate to write
to us again.

Sinc ly
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